
 
 
 
M E M O R A N D U M 
 
TO:               UAH Faculty, Staff, and Students 
 
FROM:         Robert A. Altenkirch, President 
 
DATE:          April 15, 2017 
 
SUBJECT:   Appointment of Search Committee for VP for Finance & Administration 
 
The Search Committee to screen nominations and applications for the position of Vice 
President for Finance and Administration will be chaired by Kristi Motter, Vice President for 
Student Affairs. Search Committee members in addition to Kristi include: 
 

Mike Banish, Associate Professor, Department of Chemical & Materials Engineering, 
Faculty Senate President 

 
John Burnett, Associate Professor, Department of Accounting, Economics, and 

Finance 
 
John Christy, Distinguished Professor, Department of Atmospheric Science, and 

Director, Earth System Science Center 
 
Karen Clanton, Dean, College of Professional & Continuing Studies 
 
Christine Curtis, Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs and 

Professor, Department of Chemical & Materials Engineering 
 
Gloria Greene, Director, Office of Sponsored Programs 
 
Haley Hoy, Associate Professor and Associate Dean, Graduate Studies, College of 

Nursing 
 
Patrick James, Director, Office of Financial Aid 
 
Dana Keith, Vice Chancellor for Finance and Administration, The University of 

Alabama System 
 
Bob Lindquist, Associate Vice President for Research and Economic Development, 

Director of the Center for Applied Optics, and Professor, Department of Electrical 
and Computer Engineering 

 
Laurel Long, Associate Vice President for Human Resources 
 



 
 
 
 
Chih Loo, Associate Vice President Budgets and Financial Planning 
 
John Maxon, Associate Vice President for Student Affairs, Auxiliary Services 
 
De’Onah Norfleet, Accountant II, Contracts and Grants Accounting, Staff Senate 
 
Jodi Price, Associate Professor and Chair, Department of Psychology 
 
Joe Taylor, Associate Professor, Department of English, Faculty Senate 
 
Reid Wilson, President, Student Government Association and College of Business 

Student 
 
John Wynn, Treasurer, UAH Foundation 
 

The Committee will be assisted Ann Die Hasselmo, Senior Consultant, Academic Search, 
Inc. of Washington DC. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Bob 

 
 
 

 


